
 

 
 
 
 
July 24, 2024 
 
 
SUBJECT:  RESTRICTION OF CONSTRUCTION IN COMMERCIAL 

AREAS DURING THE HOLIDAY SEASON 
  
 
This is a reminder that no construction work is to take place within the 
City’s right of way in commercial areas during the Holiday Season from 
Monday, 11/25/2024, to Wednesday, 1/1/2025, inclusive.  The attached 
maps delineate the specifically restricted areas. 
 
 No new permits may be issued for work in these areas during this 

period, except “Emergencies” approved by the City Engineer. 
 
 All Public Works projects in the specified areas, with an existing Public 

Works Permit, must be halted prior to the dates listed above. This does 
not apply if you already have been informed of a variance approval. 


 No permits for containers/dumpsters or other traffic obstructions may 

be issued for this period. 
 
COMPLIANCE IS MANDATORY.  Please ensure that all appropriate 
employees are aware of this policy. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Michael Cloonan, Supervising 
Engineer, at (805) 564-5365, MCloonan@SantaBarbaraCA.gov, or 
Downtown Parking at (805) 564-5656. 
 
You may send exception requests to pwcounter@SantaBarbaraCA.gov for 
Public Works staff review.  Please reference the street address and any 
existing permit numbers, and include the scope of work for projects that 
require traffic obstructions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian D’Amour, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
AH/sk 
 
Attachments: Area Restrictions – Thanksgiving to New Year’s 
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